OREGON CHEERLEADING JUDGES ASSOCIATION
DIFFICULTY SCORE CHALLENGE FORM INSTRUCTIONS

If you believe your difficulty score to be in the incorrect range, please complete the designated
section(s) of this form and return it to the challenge table.

Difficulty Score Challenge Forms will be available for pick up from the challenge table.
No announcement will be made. Plan to be at the table approximately 10 minutes
following your performance.

You will have 15 minutes from the time your form is completed by the QC Judge to
complete it and return it to the challenge table.

The time is in accordance with the clock at the challenge table.

A video of your team's performance will be used in challenges. However, if due to
unforeseen technical difficulties, a video is not available, a challenge cannot be heard
unless you can produce a video of your team's performance from that specific event.

Please note that the quality of videos can affect a challenge. If the Quality Control Judge
cannot see, without a doubt, the skills being challenged, the range cannot be changed.

Please remember to be respectful when challenging your ranges. This is set up to help teams
get the correct score, and the Quality Control Judge is here to help you. If you are not
respectful, your challenge will automatically be denied, and your team will be assessed a
sportsmanship violation.

Please be aware that submitting this form means that any incorrect difficulty scores
discovered while your routine is being reviewed will be corrected. This could mean a score is
reduced if it is found originally the score was too high.

The announcer will call you down to the challenge table to meet with the Quality Control
Judge who will explain their decision once they have made a ruling. That ruling is final for
today’s event.

All execution categories are NOT included in Quality Control and cannot be challenged.

Any additional questions can be addressed by scanning the QR code —



